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   Forbidden City Has become a one of Long Beach's better restaurant  
even with it's odd location.   Entertainment would only make it even   
better, there should no question over whether entertainment should be  
allowed.  With that extra attraction it would make it a complete  
restaurant and better able to compete with other restaurants in the  
area.  Being a resident in this area we really need more music  
venues.  It seems just the opposite is happening.  Long beach use to  
have a lot more music but it seem as though our city officials  prefer  
much less.  It would be a crime if Forbidden City were to go under  
just because some people don't like music.
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